

Attn: Nelson Santos c/o Kingsville Council 2021 Division Rd N Kingsville ON N9Y 2Y9

Dear Attn: Nelson Santos c/o Kingsville Council,

I am writing you today to introduce myself. My name is Christine Colautti and I am extremely excited and honoured to be the new *Executive Director for the Erie Shores Health Foundation*. I would like to take a moment and thank my predecessor Ross Barnwell for his guidance and leadership during this transition, and wish him all the best in retirement.

Stay Connected! Get Involved!

To learn more about the Erie Shores Health Foundation and how to support Hospital & Hospice, visit our website at www.eshfoundation.ca

I consider it an absolute privilege to be working with members of this community, and I would like to thank you for choosing to support the Foundation. It is truly remarkable the impact the Foundation has had over the past 20 years; all because of you!

When there was a need, this community met the call to action and paved the way in providing many vital pieces of equipment, capital and program needs to the hospital, along with the establishment of the Erie Shores Hospice.

As a supporter, you play an invaluable role within our philanthropic tradition, and the Foundation is very grateful for each and every gift we receive.

As we look towards another exciting year, we will further define the future of our healthcare needs, and once again call upon your support. I know that together we will embrace our role in keeping exceptional care close to home.

It is our mission to continuously elevate the level of care provided to this community, and I sincerely thank you for inviting me to become a part of this journey.

To learn how your generosity has impacted the Foundation, please visit our website at www.eshfoundation.ca. As well, I look forward to providing you with donor updates, and to connecting with you in other ways throughout the year.

You can contact me anytime via email at <u>ccolautti@ldmh.org</u>, or by phoning **519-326-2373 ext. 4181** if you wish to introduce yourself, make a donation or simply have a question. My door is always open!

With gratitude,

Christine Colautti

Christice Coloutti

P.S. from Ross Barnwell: 'It has been a privilege to have had the opportunity to work with so many community members in my role with the Foundation. It made the job of fundraising so much fun and extremely productive. That support was truly appreciated and I know as the Erie Shores Health Foundation pushes into new projects this remarkable community will continue to support healthcare in this area.'